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Notice to businesses, residents and motorists 

Tower crane removal 

30 - 31 October 2020, weather and site conditions permitting 

Construction has reached a new milestone on 
what will be the new Mooloolaba eight-storey car 
park, with the removal of the tower crane from 
the construction site. 

To facilitate the removal of the crane a section of 
the car park adjacent to Brisbane Road will be 
temporarily closed from late afternoon on Friday, 
30 October until 3pm on Saturday, 31 October, 
weather and site conditions permitting. 

Signage and traffic controllers will be present 
during the closure.  

To see the location of the work area, please refer 
to the map. 

What we are doing during these works 

These works will include dismantling the crane, 
piece by piece. 

What to expect during these works? 

Residents and nearby businesses should expect 
intermittent, low-medium level noise impacts. 

Reduced speed limits and changes to traffic 
conditions will be in place. 

Signage and traffic controllers will be present 
during the works.We thank you in advance for 
your patience and understanding. 

 

Figure 1: work area in the adjacent temporary car park 

Register to receive project updates  

To receive regular project updates throughout the 
construction period, please register by emailing 
your contact details to 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au.  

Contact the project team 

For further information, members of the public 
can contact council’s customer service team on 
(07) 5475 7272 (during office hours, Monday to 
Friday 8.15am-5pm) or email 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. 
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